
Public Notice.  

The 2023 Vermilion Township, Erie County Annual 

Financial Report is complete and has been filed with the 

Ohio Auditor of State. The report is available for review 

by contacting Vermilion Township Fiscal Officer 

Stephanie Johnson at 440-830-8908 or 

vtfo22@gmail.com.  

 


